

Roundtable Meeting 2018 03

Table of contents

- [When](#)
 - [Where](#)
 - [What](#)
 - [Topics](#)
 - [1st hour quick news](#)
 - [Second hour, longer topics](#)
 - [Recording](#)
 - [Follow-Up](#)
 - [Chat log](#)
 - [Pages related to this one](#)
-

Volunteering Facilitator: [Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)

When

Time in your timezone (when this page was last reloaded): Saturday 02 December 2023 11:07:44 UTC

Time set by participants vote:

Next Roundtable

15 Mar 2018	15 Mar 2018	15 Mar 2018	15 Mar 2018	15 Mar 2018
12:00	13:00	14:00	15:00	16:00
GMT-0000	GMT-0000	GMT-0000	GMT-0000	GMT-0000

[Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)



Daniel Gauthier

[Jean-Marc Libs](#)



[Gary Cunningham-Lee](#)



[Luis Henrique Fagundes](#)



[luciash d' being](#)



[Roberto Kirschbaum](#)



1

7 nbsp;

4

3

2

Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

What

See [Webinars](#) for a detailed description.

Topics

1st hour quick news

1. Security status
2. Release and backports review

3. GIT alternative to SVN status
4. New EU data protection laws (GDPR)
5. Some kind of TikiFest in Strasbourg in the beginning of July during the [Libre Software Meeting \(rml2018.info\)](#)
6. CSS: Overlapping issue with the new floated wikiactions icons (luci)
7. ...

Second hour, longer topics

1. Tiki and Social Networks
 1. Review of the actual features and options we have in Tiki
 2. header.tpl revamp for Tiki19 (?)
2. [Video Authoring Team](#) reboot (There's new interest especially in doing how-to videos; also, discussion of the role of Kaltura, status of tv.tiki.org, and any related topics.)
3. Backporting - do we need a Backporting Team? (luci)
4. ...

Recording

- Part 1:
<https://recordings.rna1.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1521118602333/presentation/>
- Part 2:
<https://recordings.rna1.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1521121690551/presentation/>

Follow-Up

- ~~Backporting Team~~ Later decided it's not needed

Chat log

Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2018 03](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)